From: Mr Raja

**Sent:** Friday, 24 June 2022 1:27 pm **To:** customer@pinnacle-travel.com **Subject:** New Post-Trip Feedback

Dear Pinnacle Travel Sales Team,

A new post-trip feedback is received.

Salutation *	Mr
Your Name *	Raja
Your Booking or Invoice no.	
Your Email *	@outlook.com
Your Contact Number	
We are ready to listen, please input your feedback	Just wanted to say thanks again for the arrangements made for my Bangkok trip by Agnes. Everything from the documents, hotel, flights etc were well arranged by her. Planning another trip before end of the year. Definitely will liaise with Ms Agnes again?